
Proudly Serving the Community Since 1917 
A Four Diamond Accredited Law Enforcement Agency 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

61 Sheriff EW Johnston Drive, Bunnell, FL 32110               386-437-4116 - Fax 386-586-4888               Mailing: P.O. Box 879, Bunnell, FL 32110 
www.flaglersheriff.com 

 
 

Rick Staly, Sheriff 

FLAGLER COUNTY SHERIFF'S OFFICE 
“An honor to serve, a duty to protect.” 

 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 
Date: July 24, 2024 
Prepared by: Public Affairs Office 
Phone and Email:  386-586-4807, PAO@flaglersheriff.com 
Release #: 2024-128 

Sheriff Staly Elected Treasurer of the Florida Sheriffs 
Association 

BUNNELL, FL – During the Florida Sheriffs Association’s (FSA) semi-annual meeting of Florida Sheriffs, 
Flagler County Sheriff Rick Staly was elected by his fellow Sheriffs to be an officer of the Association 
and serve as its Treasurer. This is the first time in the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office’s 107-year history 
that a Flagler County Sheriff has been elected as an officer of the Association. During the Association’s 
Awards banquet, which was held in Orlando from July 21 -24, Sheriff Staly and other Association 
Officers were sworn into their respective office by outgoing FSA President & Nassau County Sheriff Bill 
Leeper. 

 

Sheriff Rick Staly being sworn-in as Treasurer. Pictured with Sheriff Staly are other Florida Sheriffs who also serve as officers for FSA. 
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“It is an honor to have been elected by my fellow Sheriffs to serve them as the Treasurer,” said Sheriff 
Rick Staly. “I’m excited to continue working with our outstanding Florida Sheriffs in my new role as we 
work together to make Florida the safest state in the nation for our citizens.” 

Sheriff Staly has served on the FSA Board of Directors for the last four years and previously served as 
Chair of the Board of Directors.  
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